
PRETTY AND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Liedekerke, Thursday, April 29, 2021

Subject: reminder invoices, MAF and spring report

Dear parent (s)

I would like to inform you of the following information:

MAF (Maximum invoice)

This school year there were already 2 installments (15 euros toddler and 30 euros lower) charged for the
annual maximum bill. These funds are used to pay for school activities, trips,….

It was decidedrecent not to charge moredisc.You will therefore no longer receive an invoice for this. Due to the
corona measures in education, the excursions and activities are limited, so that with the amounts already
invoiced we have sufficient budget to pay the maximum invoice.

Any money left over will be returned to you at the end of the school year. This reimbursement is always made
in the month of August by the financial services of our School Group.

Attention! You will still receive an invoice for the consumption of hot meals and childcare.

Reminders for outstanding school invoices

In recent days, you may have received a reminder for an outstanding school invoice by telephone and / or
through your child's book bag. Perhaps you have lost sight of this payment and this is an oblivion.

May I ask you to pay this outstanding school invoice on time.

If you have any questions about the details of the invoice, you can always contact the school secretariat (053 /
46.33.00).

Always contact the school in case of payment problems. We handle your file with the necessary discretion and,
if necessary, draw up a payment plan.
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PRETTY AND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Spring report availablereport is available

The springdigitallyin your Smartschool - SKORE score book (with both student and parent account). The paper
report will also be provided this week.

Below you can find a brief step-by-step plan for consulting the report via the computer. You can also easily
view this via theonin the menuSmartschool App'Points book'and click.

1) Goat the top of thehome pageto 'Go to'and choose 'Skore points book'.

2) Click thebuttonReports:

3) The digital report appears on your screen (just as it was printed on paper).

Kind regards

Stanny De Block
Director GO! Primary school De Bij
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